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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language 

Arts 
We enjoying building 

stamina as readers. We 

are learning the routines 

for reader’s workshop 

time. We practiced 

reading to a partner this 

week. Next week, we will 

practice choosing just 

right books! 

In writing, we finished up 

our summer writing 

assignment. We began 

our first official grammar 

lesson by identifying what 

makes a complete 

sentence and how to 

identify a sentence 

fragment. 

 

Social Studies 

We had fun playing games 

on our interactive 

classroom map to help us 

identify the continents and 

oceans!  

 

Math 
This week we 
continued to work with 
numbers to 10,000. We 
are working on looking 
for patterns in 
numbers, comparing 
groups of numbers by 
looking at place value, 
and writing numbers in 
all of their forms. Next 
week, we will be 
having our first Math 
test on Friday 
September 20th. The 
children will take a 
practice test. They will 
be able to take this 
home and study.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Thank you so much for 

attending our Back to School 

Night! It was such a pleasure 

meeting all of you. I know we 

are going to have a 

wonderful year together! If 

you have not done so, please 

sign up to view your child’s 

Seesaw account.  

Important Dates to 

remember 

September 20, 2019- Spirit 

Day- football jersey day 

September 27, 2019- Kid 

Stuff Books Due 

September 29, 2019-October 

1, 2019- School is closed 

  


